PUBLIC HEARING
MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, OCTOBER 30", 2017
7:00 p.m.

The Stevensville Town Council came together for a public hearing at Town Council
Chambers for the purpose of hearing public comments on the Preliminary FY17/18
Budget for the Town of Stevensville.

Mayor Crews called the hearing to order at 7:00 pm. Present were Councilmember’s
Barker, Holcomb, and Michalson. Councilmember Floyd was absent as previously
excused. Also present were members of the public. (See Sign-in Sheet)

Finance Officer April Van Tassel presented the FY17/18 Budget and reviewed
anticipated revenue and expenditures for each fund.

The hearing was then opened for public comments on the FY17/18 Budget.

Public Comments

There were no public comments.

Councilmember Holcomb made a motion to adjourn. Councilmember Barker
seconded the motion and all voted “aye”. Motion carried 3-0.

The hearing adjourned at 8:10 p.m.
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